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Date


Name*****
Address*****
City, State Zip**** 




RE:   Removal from the South Carolina Medicaid Pharmacy Lock-In Program for:
Name: *,  MID#: *


On **mm/dd/yyyy**, your two-year pharmacy lock in period will expire, and you will no longer be restricted to using only one pharmacy.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be advised that your future use of pharmacies will be monitored by the SC Department of Health and Human Services. If deemed necessary, you may be placed back in the Pharmacy Lock-In Program at any time in the future. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter please call xxxxx at ###-###-####.


                                                                                    

		                   Thank you,


                                                                                          XXXXX, Supervisor
                                                                                          Department XXXXXXX
																	
image1.png
Healthy Connections >:

Henry McMaster GOVERNOR
Christian L. Soura DIRECTOR

P.O. Box 8206 > Columbia, SC 29202
www.scdhhs.gov

South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services §> Better care. Better value. Better health.





